
 

 

 

April 10, 2020 

 
 

  . 

Boston Foreign Commerce Club 

David Solomon 

1 Harbor Street 

Boston, MA 02210 

 

 

Dear Mr. Solomon:  

 

Thank you for your gift to Brigham and Women's Hospital. As a corporate partner, you strengthen the 

hospital and enable compassionate care teams, high skilled physicians, and innovative researchers to 

advance healthcare every day. Thank you again for helping to change lives and transform medicine.  

 

Sincerely, 
   

 
  

   

Kiran Rai 

Director, Gift Administration 
 

 

   
 

 

Please retain this letter as your Tax Receipt. Date Received: March 21, 2020 

For questions, please contact Kiran Rai at 617-424-4321 or krai1@bwh.harvard.edu. 
 
 

Gift-in-Kind:  160 N95 Masks 

850 Surgical Masks 

 

   

In Support Of: COVID-19 Response 
 

 

 

 

In accordance with IRS regulations, no goods or services were given, in whole or in part, in consideration 

of this donation. 
 

 

 


